
the churches of the Fountains benefice invite you to 

 

Virtual coffee and chat 

 

every Monday in Lent – beginning Monday 22nd Feb 

11.00 am for 45 minutes 

bring your coffee to your screen and have a chat on 

Zoom 

 

to join, please contact 

kathy.couchman@leeds.anglican.org for the link 

 

 

 

 

Compline in Lent 

 

quiet, peaceful prayer to end the day 

 

every Wednesday evening in Lent, on Zoom  

beginning 24th February 

at 9.00 pm, for about 20 minutes 

 

for details of joining please contact 

ian.kitchen@leeds.anglican.org 
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